
  

                   

 

From the Principal’s desk … 
Our School Captains, House Captains and 
Junior School Councillors were presented their 
leadership badges on Wednesday. It was great 
to have Steph Ryan MP make the 
presentations and then speak to our Year 6 
students on leadership. We also inducted 
Conor onto our leadership team. 
Congratulations to our 2022 leadership team. 
This presentation was recorded and can be 
viewed on Facebook. See more photos later in 
the newsletter. 
Leadership Day 
Year 6 students were involved in a day of 
leadership building activities. Students had the 
opportunity to discuss leadership with Steph 
Ryan after the badge presentation. This was 
followed by a session on public speaking with 
Alex Cox. Other activities included leadership 
and team building games, Think Tank and 
planning for 2022.  
NAPLAN 
NAPLAN for students in Year 3 and Year 5 will 
be undertaken from Tuesday, May 10. During 
this time period our students will be 
undertaking assessments in Reading, Writing, 
Language Conventions and Numeracy. 
Students in Year 3 and Year 5 will be involved 
in a load test to ensure that we are set up 
technically for NAPLAN prior to the end of 
term. 
Meteorite Pancakes 
Students enjoyed a morning tea of pancakes 
with toppings of their choice on Tuesday. We 
acknowledged and celebrated the fantastic 
attitude that students have shown at school 
this year. Thanks to Chappy for cooking them 
on his BBQ, Sharon for the mixture and the 
year six leaders for serving.  

 

 
Regional Swimming Sports 
Congratulations to Wally on representing our 
school at the Regional Swimming Sports in 
breaststroke today. This is an amazing 
achievement. Well done Wally. 
Looking Refreshed 
During the past week we have had the painters 
in refreshing the front of the old building, art 
room and entrances. It is looking lovely thanks 
Shannon, Geoff and Lachie for their work.  

 
Play Group and Mother Goose 
Join us for Play Group from 10am each 
Thursday and Mother Goose from 9:15am 
each Friday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zooper Doopers: JSC will be selling Zooper 
Doopers every Friday at lunchtimes 50c each. 
Proceeds will go to the Royal Childrens 
Hospital. 
Have a great week of learning!  
Karen Goodwin 
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AROUND THE SCHOOL: Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful & Be a Learner  

                                                                             

                           

‘Be The Best You Can Be’ 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
 

Left to Right 

 

Leavii, Charlotte, Wally, Samuel 

Des & Lacie  

Gr F-1WV – Lacie W – For learning our school routines and following them with a great  
  attitude. Great stuff Lacie! 
Gr 1-2FF – Desmond C – Des has been the best learner he can be by learning how to use his 
  Ipad to read his readers out loud. Well done Desi! 
Gr 3-4WW – Samuel B – For making notes for our book club and coming up with some great 
  questions for the group. Your participation helped our Book Club to be a great  
  success. 
Gr 3-4WW – Wally E – By showing great resilience at the Division Swimming Sports!  
  Congratulations on making it to the Regional Swimming Sports in Breaststroke. 
Gr 5-6BC – Leavii P – For showing increased focus on your learning tasks, even when you 
  find them a challenge. Well done! 
Gr 5-6BC – Charlotte S – For consistently demonstrating a responsible and respectful attitude 
  towards your learning… to be the best learner you can be! 

 

BEE FOCUS: - Being a Responsible Learner- making sure you have 
everything you need each day. Hat, drink bottle, take home book and 

diary etc 
 
 

 

Monday March 7, Aston K 
 

 
 

Davey M 
 
 

 

 

WEEKLY REMINDERS 

 
Don't forget to bring a water bottle 

to school everyday 

 
Broad-brimmed hats are a must 
during Term 1 - no hat, no play 

 
Lunch Orders 

Mon, Wed & Fri 
 



 
TERM 1 PLANNER 

 Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat Sun 

5 28  March 1 
  
 

2 
 

3 
Playgroup 
 

4 
Mother Goose 
Clean Up Aust. 
Day 

ZOOPER 

DOOPERS 

5 6 

6 7 
Assembly 
8:50 
 

8 
Coffee Club 
 

9 
 
 

10 
 
 

11 
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
 

12 13 

7 14 
Labour 
Day 
Holiday 

15 
 

16 17  
Playgroup 
 

18 
Mother Goose 
 

19 20 

8 21 
Assembly 
8:50 
 

22 
Coffee Club 
Life Ed 
 

23 
Life Ed 

24 
Playgroup 
SSS 
Rehearsal 

25 
Mother Goose 
Ride to School  
Bee Shop 
 

26 27 

9 28 
Assembly 
8:50 
 

29 
School 
Council 
AGM 

30 31 
Playgroup 
SSS 
Rehearsal 
 

April 1 
Mother Goose 
 

2 
 

3 
 

10 4 
Assembly 
8:50 
 
 

5 
Coffee Club 

6 7 
Playgroup 

8 
Mother Goose 
Bee Shop 
Last Day Term 1 
2:20 finish 
 

9 10 

MASK:  
As we embrace another week I would like to 

welcome you all back into collecting your 

children from the Mask room.  This also means 

you are once again responsible for signing your 

children out of the Mask room.  Please 

remember that you MUST be wearing your mask 

to come in.  Can’t wait to see you all.  PS if we 

are not in the room, we could be in the 

playground. Follow the joyous sounds you may 

hear.  Your accounts were emailed out on 

Monday night. Thank you to those who have 

already paid these accounts. The children have 

had some fun with the cameras again so look out 

for those photos – sorry none from them this 

week.  Cheers  Sharon 

  
 

 

 

Chaplains News: 
A very exciting event yesterday  
was completed. Meteorite 
Pancakes came to Murchison.  
Our new leaders served, smiled 
and helped to make the  
morning a great success. Thx  
to Sharon for making such a yummy mixture 
and for Mrs Goodwin for getting some yummy 
toppings. Leo helped me organise the tables, 
thx Leo. The teamwork was special. This 
week’s encouragement is to make a memory. I 
really looked forward to leadership day. For me 
leadership is all about serving and working 
together. Have a great weekend, Chappy  

   

 



 

JSC: ZOOPER DOOPERS FRIDAYS AT LUNCH  50c  

 
 

Junior School Councillors 2022 
Last week each classroom voted for their 2 Junior School Council (JSC) members. Our 
two school captains were also asked to be JSC members as part of their leadership role.  
We meet regularly to discuss issues of importance to the children and to fundraise for 
social service.  JSC members learn about how meetings are conducted, how to discuss 
issues and the process of voting to make a collective decision. They are also role models 
within the school and develop a sense of responsibility as being part of a community. 

Representatives  
F/Year 1                               Sylvie/Jacob 
Year 1/2                               Amity/Desmond  
Year 3/4                               Macy/Lexie 
Year 5/6                               Lily/Josh 
School Captains                Bella/Jet 
I would like to congratulate each JSC member on firstly accepting the nomination and 
then winning the vote. 
JSC members were presented with their badges on Wednesday by Steph Ryan, at our 
special badge presentation assembly.  

 

STUDENT ABSENCES: Please phone the school or send a message via Skool Loop if your child is 
going to be away. Children are expected to be at school every day unless unwell.  Please support 
your child’s learning and ensure they are at school by 8.50am every day. 
 
 
 
 

Murchison Primary School 

Student Absence Form 
 

 

Name:_____________________ 

Class:_____________       Date:_____________ 

Reason_______________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Signature:__________________________

The Parent-Child Mother Goose Program 
is a free drop-in for parents, caregivers, and 
young children, birth to 6 years old to focus 
on the pleasure and power of sharing 
rhymes and songs. Please join us for 
Singing, Rhymes and Snacks at Murchison 
Primary School each Friday during the 
school term from 9.15am, starting on 

March 4 call the school on 58 262 391 
for more details.  
 

Please hand to 
your class 

teacher 
 

 



LEADERSHIP PRESENTATIONS 

       
 

  
 

 


